
CO-OPTION OF A COUNCILLOR FOR RUYTON XI 
TOWNS PARISH COUNCIL 

 
Following the resignation of Cllr Andrew Collier, Ruyton XI Towns 
Parish Council recently advertised a casual vacancy for the 
statutory notice period, but no requests were received for a by-
election to be held to fill this vacancy. 
  
Applications are now being sought from any suitably qualified 
person who wishes to stand for co-option onto the Council.  
 
Application forms are available on the Council website and 
should be sent to the Clerk of the Council by no later than 12 
noon on Thursday 30th June 2022. These will be considered at 
the next Council Meeting scheduled for 5th July 2022.  
 
For an informal discussion please contact the Chairman or the 
Clerk to the Council.  
 

Chairman: Cllr David Spicer 

07506 868466 

luke.spicer@btinternet.com 

 

Clerk: Lydia Bardsley  

parishclerk@ruytonxitownsparishcouncil.org.uk  

01691 674742 

11 High Fawr Close, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY11 1TE. 

 

 

This notice is dated: 08.06.2022 
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